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ALA Midwinter Conference, San Diego, CA
January 11, 2004,



information. A report was given on the inventory of state documents that was being done by
CRL. Weeding has occurred, and the collection is being put in order. There was talk of a
possible tour of the CRL collection, when ALA meets in Chicago. David Utz asked a question
about the 2004 Annual program on local documents. He wanted to know if there would be any
discussion on rare and endangered local documents. The answer was that they would not be
covered, but the speakers could be asked to speak about this area. There was a discussion of



3. REGP would be interested in reviewing the work of other groups concerning decision
criteria used to develop these lists.

4. REGRP is particularly interested in focusing on publications in the date range 1932-1962,
especially those published during, and immediately following the Second World War, as
the quality of paper on which many of these were printed is extremely poor, and these are
among the most endangered Federal Government Publications.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Minutes submitted by David A. Utz, Chair



